April-May, 2020

Dear Friends,

| am sure this letter finds us all in situations we have never experienced before. But, with these never-
before situations, we are also experiencing never-before opportunities.

Taiwan has been more fortunate than most countries. Wearing masks was already a regular practice
here with the air pollution being unhealthy at times. Perhaps this slowed down the Covid19 infection
here. At this writing (May 1) we are still having services at the church. Taking temperatures, hand-
sanitizing, wearing masks has become routine.

Although some of our Easter presentations in the public schools were cancelled because of the Covid19
virus, we still miraculously were able to present the gospel to around one-thousand students and
teachers. Several of the schools were schools we had never been to before. We have an open door to

return for the Christmas presentation.

Even though some church members have chosen to quarantine from meetings at the church, we still
have had visitors come during this time. We have begun Bible studies with some of these.

May | share with you a few prayer requests? :

1. When we returned to Taiwan on January 1% we discovered our national assistant was having serious
liver problems from Hepatitis B. He wasn’t able to continue leading the church as we had hoped. For
this reason and others, we have delayed our plans to move to a new area and begin a new work. Please

pray the new medicine he is taking will help him regain his strength.

2. Our church is also hosting the youth camp on July 20-24. Please pray with us that we can still hold
this meeting as scheduled.

3. Jeanette needs to have cataract surgery. She is hoping to be able to have the surgery before long.

Thank you for your prayers and faithfulness to us. ‘In such a time as this’ we need to hold each other up
in prayer more than ever.

God bless you,

Keith and Jeanette Cullers









